
Mr. William Leonard has stepped down from his position as President of 

the Board of Directors.  Bill graciously served the Credit Union for over 

50 years.  Bill held a position as a committee member before joining the 

Board of Directors where he served as president for 35 years.  We will 
miss him greatly as our leader and we wish him well in his retirement.     

Mr. Raymond Hempsted will now serve as the interim president until a 

new one can be elected. 

 

Being that the 91st Annual Credit Union meeting has been cancelled, it 

will now be held at the regularly scheduled October 9th Board Meeting 

here at the credit union.   

   Important Credit Union News 

Don’t Forget: The Credit Union is now    

open to the Greater Red Bank Area 

Becoming a member of a Credit Union has just gotten easier at   
Monmouth County Postal Employees Credit Union.  We are now 

open to Everyone who lives in, works in or goes to  school in the  

Red Bank area.  Do you know anyone who would like to join?   

 

The Credit Union offers all the same services as a conventional bank! 

 

Online Banking             Mobile App           Remote Deposit Capture           
Savings                         Checking              Youth Accounts             

Debit Cards                  ATM                    Notary Services             

Gift Cards                    Credit Card          Signature Loan                   

Computer Loan            Auto Loan            Second Home Mortgage 
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 Newsletter 
IMPORTANT        

Please make 

sure  that we 

have your          

current: 

 Address 

 Telephone  

Number 

 Email 

 Employment            

Status 

 

Bad Address $2.00 per  

month 

Dormant      

Account 

$10.00 

per 

month 

Below  

Minimum    

Balance 

(Ckg) 

$5.00 per 

month 

Statement    $5.00 per 

Replace 

Debit Card      

or             

Credit Card 

$25.00 

per  card 

Wire  

Transfer 

$10.00 

each 

Late Fee on 

Loans * 

                           
2nd              

Mortgage 

$25.00 

 

                    

5% of 

monthly 

Payment 

Please See            

Changes to our           

fee schedule below 



171 Broad Street   
PO Box 518 

Red Bank, NJ  07701 

Phone: 732-219-0009 

Fax: 732-219-5269 
www.monmouthpostalcu.org 

  

Going On Vacation? 

Please let us know so that we can make a note on your credit and/
or debit cards.  If you use them while you are away, charges may 

be flagged as fraudulent. 

MONMOUTH 

COUNTY POSTAL 

EMPLOYEES CREDIT 

UNION 

Can you identify the Momnouth 
County post office shown above?  If 

so, email your guess to:                  

lcoolahan@monmouthpostalcu.org 

You can also call or stop in with 

your guess! 

Current Loan Rates 

  

Youth Accounts 
receive .50% interest 

up to $2500 

Congratulations to George Bosko 

who correctly identified the          
Post office below as the Freehold     

Office.  George won a $25.00    

VISA gift card!   

New  & Used Vehicles 3.00% - 3.99% 

New Over $25,000 7 yr Term 3.25% 

Signature Loan Variable 

Computer Loan   Variable 

 Second Mortgage   

5 Years 3.75% 

10 years 4.00% 

15 years 4.25% 

Quarterly Post Office Contest 
Credit Union  will 

be closed: 

 Nov 28, 2019 

 Nov 29, 2019 

 Dec 24, 2019 

1/2 Day 

 Dec 25, 2019 

 Dec 26, 2019 

 Dec 31, 2019 

1/2 Day 

 Jan 1, 2020 

  

 


